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January 24,2013 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
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Halton Hills 
- - HYDRO - -

::::::: Dear Ms. Walli: 
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Re: 2013 IRM3 Electricity Distribution Rate Application, Reply Submission 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc., 
Board File no. EB-2012-0130 

In accordance with Procedural Order One (1) in proceeding EB-2012-0130, reply submissions by 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (''HHHI") must be ftled with the Board, and copied to all other parties, by 
January 28, 2013, pending receipt of Regulatory Audit's audit review of HHHI's PP&E balance and 
Board Staff Review Submission. 

Regulatory Audit's results in review ofHHHI's PP&E balance were submitted on January 14,2013 and 
Board Staff's Review Submission was submitted on January 16, 2013. Regulatory Audit and Board Staff 
both accepted the PP&E balance. As such, HHHI has no further concerns or clarifications in relation 
to HHHI's 2013 IRM3 Electricity Distribution Rate Application. 

A copy of this Reply Submission has been ftled through the Web Portal. 

In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief 
Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy 
Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 
extension 25 7. 

Sincerely, 

(Original signed) 

David J. Smelsky, CMA 
Chief Financial Officer, HHHI 

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO, HHHI 

--- 43 Alice St. Acton, ON l7J 2A9 519 ·853·3700 905·453·2222 

--


